TO SEPOL 2:25

September 17, 2001

Mayor Bill Boogard City Of Pasadena 100 N. Garfield Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Mr. Boogard:

I have had the pleasure of serving on the Human Services Commission since 1994, where I learned a great deal and worked with a lot of wonderful people. My term will end on July of 2002, which I will not be able to complete.

In a couple of months, I will take on the duties of being the President of the Pasadena Foothills Association of Realtors, and along with managing two Real Estate offices and one Mortgage company, it will be very difficult for me to juggle many commitments.

Please accept my resignation from the Human Services Commission. However, in the year 2003 I will be ready again to serve on city commissions, and committees because of my commitment to the City of Pasadena, a place I love to live and work.

Thank you for your understanding and I look forward to serving our city in the near future.

Most sincerely,

Aida Dimejian

cc. Patsy Lane Human Services, Recreation & Neighborhoods Department

> 10/01/2001 7.A.(3)